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22 June 2018 
 
Good Afternoon, 
 
 
This is Greg Norton calling from Loch Lomond School, with a few announcements regarding upcoming 
events at your school for the week of June 25th – June 26th. 
 
Congratulations to the winners of our Spring Fundraising Raffle Draw! The winner of the $1000 raffle 
draw is Shane Chapman; the winner of the $500 raffle draw is Aaron Gunn; and the winner of the $250 
raffle draw is Aaron Gunn. Thank you to everyone who supported our Loch Lomond School Spring 
fundraising raffle. The proceeds raised will help support our Loch Lomond school and students! 
 
On behalf of the entire Loch Lomond School team I want to wish you a safe and enjoyable summer 
break. Please note that teaching staff are involved in administrative meetings from June 25th - 26th and 
the school office will be open from 8:00 a.m. – 3:00 p.m. Our school office reopens for the 2018-2019 
school year on August 27th. The Loch Lomond School Open House is scheduled for August 30th at 6:00 
p.m. Please visit our school website as your one-stop-shop for all things Loch Lomond School and for the 
most up to date information posted to our calendar of events. 
 
For a complete list of the week’s activities and future events, please refer to the Loch Lomond School 
webpage or follow us on Twitter @LochLomondNB. If you have any questions or concerns please don’t 
hesitate to call the school office @ 658-5350. We always welcome your feedback on how to make our 
school a better place to learn and visit. 
 
 
Yours in Education, 
 
 
Greg Norton,  
Principal 


